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Willow class have experienced making maracas in DT this week. All the children were interested in 
the making process and enjoyed shaking them after, listening to the different sounds. We used 

lentils and pasta to make them. The children are really enjoying their dance lessons where we have 
explored dancing with scarves and pompoms! 

Have a great weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Siwon for winning our Sammy 
Safe award this week! This was for 

walking safely outside school and waiting 
for adults.

A gentle reminder to all parents that we 
are a nut free school. There are some very 
serious allergies in the school and we have 

to be as careful as possible! 

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


